
Dear	Sir	or	Madam,	

	

I	am	writing	to	you	today	to	express	my	opposition	to	the	planned	development	of	L’anse-à-l’orme.	As	a	
lifelong	resident	of	Dollard	des	Ormeaux	and	an	avid	birdwatcher,	I	am	aware	of	how	little	green	space	
is	present	on	the	Island	of	Montreal	and	how	important	every	bit	of	natural	land	is	for	plants	and	
animals.	By	destroying	even	part	of	the	L’anse-à-l’orme	natural	area,	you	will	be	contributing	to	the	
systemic	reduction	in	green	space	on	the	island	of	Montreal	and	reducing	our	community’s	ability	to	
benefit	from	these	areas.	

	

I	urge	you	not	to	go	through	with	the	development.	

	

Lisa	Rosenberger		

		


